MUSIC APPRECIATION

The sixth and seventh graders were particuvlarly excited on Monday,
Janvary 0, 196L, because they were attending the Young Peoples' Concert
with the eighth grade. At 1:30 we began our bus trip to Northrop Auditorium.
Again, Mr. Getten and Mr. Berry were kind enough to drive us,

We had a left side view of the stage., When we entered, we heard the
orchestra tuning up for their performance,

Frederick Fennell was the conductor and he lead six selections.

About three days before the concert, every afternoon around 2:00 a
lady on T.V, would explain where each kind of instrument was located on the
stage and what each instrument sounded like., We must admit that this helped
the children and added interest to the concert.

POPCORN SUCCESS

On February 26, 1964, during lunch hour, our eighth grade had a popcorn
sale for the whole school., We had this sale so you could read this page. Ow
pbpcorn sale was such a success, that we ran out of popcorn and had some boys
from our rcoom go out and buy more to satisfy all our customers,

SHOES TO SHINE

During lunch hour on Wednesday and Thursday, March 25th and 26th, a crowd
was gathered down in the basement of the school to have their shoes shined

by the most talented and brilliant shoe shiners, Benches were placed on the
stage and customers were seated up there, It was lots of fun and helped our
vearbook get written,




